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From: Kay Savory

Sent: 04 May 2017 12:18

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: ESSEX LEVEL CROSSINGS ORDER - E41
Dear Sirs,

I'would like to register my objection to the proposed closure of the Paget Road crossing in Wivenhoe,

Essex.
I' would also like to request a public inquiry be held in respect of Paget Rd, which has by far the highest

number of opposing respondents in the consultation of all the Essex crossings proposed for closure.

The existing crossing is not dangerous, with no recorded incidents, provided users employ the same sense
as they would need to when crossing any road. Surely we are not going to be closing roads down in case

there are any issues!
There have been no viable alternatives produced, especially for elder members of the community who

need to use the crossing to reach the other side of Wivenhoe, which will be especially important once the
local doctors' surgery moves to Philip Road.

| would most respectfully urge you to reconsider this proposal and list to the local community.

Best regards

Kay Savory
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